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Reactive Power Offshore and the Commercial Arrangements Consultation: response proforma
Industry parties are invited to respond to this consultation expressing their views and supplying the rationale for those views, particularly in respect of the specific questions detailed below.

Please send your responses by 5pm on 4th March 2011 to cusc.team@uk.ngrid.com. Please note that any responses received after the deadline or sent to a different email address may not receive due consideration.
Any queries on the content of the consultation should be addressed to Neil Rowley at Neil.Rowley@uk.ngrid.com.
	Respondent:
	Please insert your name and contact details (phone number or email address)

	Company Name:
	Please insert Company Name

	Do you agree with the findings of the comparison between the offshore and onshore generators?
	Please provide your rationale

	Do you believe the commercial arrangements as described in the consultation are appropriate for the offshore regime?
	Please provide your rationale

	Do you believe alternative commercial arrangements should be considered?  If yes please describe those alternative arrangements.
	

	Do you have any other comments? 
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